
 
 

 
 
 

Marymount High School Marks 10th Anniversary of 
Scholarship Support by the William H. Hannon 

Foundation   
 
 
 
 
 

Santa Monica, CA (November 9, 2011)—The William H. Hannon Foundation has renewed 
a $25,000 scholarship contribution to Marymount High School, a Catholic, independent all 
women’s high school in Los Angeles. 2011 marks the tenth consecutive year of scholarship 
support by the Foundation to Marymount High School.  Each year, Marymount selects four 
Hannon Scholars based upon financial need and academic performance. Two Hannon 
Scholars who graduated from Marymount High School this past summer entered Loyola 
Marymount University as freshmen this fall.   
 
Students come to Marymount High School from 83 different feeder schools and from 70 zip 
codes.  “Marymount’s commitment to financial aid is essential to sustaining the school’s 
lived mission of services and of access to students from parishes and elementary schools 
throughout all of Los Angeles County,” said Jacqueline L. Landry, Head of School.  
 
“My late uncle, our Foundation’s founder, deeply admired the educational work of the 
Sisters of the Religious of the Sacred Heart of Mary (RSHM) who founded and inspire 
Marymount High School. He would be very pleased that Hannon Scholars graduate from 
Marymount and then attend his alma mater, Loyola Marymount University, which also has a 
rich RSHM tradition,” said Kathleen Hannon Aikenhead, President of the William H. Hannon 
Foundation and an alumna of Marymount High School.  

 


